
 

 
Edward Lee 
Shia Restaurant 
1252 4th St SE 
Washington DC 20002 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to confirm that Carly Villanueva is interning as a chef at Shia Restaurant.  She has 
been working for this company for about 6 months and in that time, we have seen significant 
growth in her kitchen skills and her leadership qualities.  Her work ethic is excellent, and she is 
always willing to adapt to any situation that presents itself.  She has become an essential part of 
the team and her growth has been impressive.   
 
Please feel free to reach out to me regarding any further questions you may have.  My email is 
elee@aol.com 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
Edward Lee 
Chef and Owner 
Shia Restaurant 
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